
Dear Resident,  
 
We are excited to announce that we will be launching our newly redesigned Marlboro Township website 
at www.marlboro-nj.gov this weekend.  
 
In keeping with our goal of consistently working to improve customer service and government 
transparency our website has a brand new look and a mobile device friendly design.   
 
Some notable updates include: 

• The website will be mobile device friendly making answers on the move a snap.   
• Find it fast! Use the new ‘I need to…’ drop-down box for a list of resident most FAQs.  
• Register for emails right on the home page in one quick step.  
• Emergency? Storm? Something everyone needs to know? Alert messages will scroll across the 

top of the home page.   
• A redesigned quick-links section to take you to the most used features.  
• The search box is designed with new functionality and is on every page so you can find it in a 

hurry!   
 
Please note that the website may be unavailable for a short period of time during the transition.  We are 
always working to improve our communication with residents and hope you will find our new website 
user-friendly and easy to navigate.  
  
Mayor Jon Hornik 
 

http://www.marlboro-nj.gov/

